
 
 

June 20, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  Combined Service Area Amendment and Asset Transfer Application Between 

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. and Burlington Hydro Inc. 

In accordance with Distribution System Code, Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 
(Oakville Hydro) and Burlington Hydro Inc. (Burlington Hydro) are applying jointly to the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB) for approval to amend the service areas of both electricity distributors to 
eliminate the existing long-term load transfer arrangements between the two distributors.   

The names, account numbers and meter numbers of the affected customers are being filed in 
confidence in accordance the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and its Practice Direction on 
Confidential Filings. 

Two hard copies of this application will be sent to the OEB as well as two un-redacted copies of 
the information in respect of which confidentiality is claimed.  

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 Sincerely,   

 

Original signed by 

 
Maryanne Wilson 
Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
Telephone: 905-825-4422 
Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com  

Cc: Joe Saunders, Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management, Burlington 
Hydro 


